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Dates to Remember 
 
 

Term 3 

Week 5 

Book Week 

21 August 

Choir Rehearsals 
 

23 August 

Book Week Parade 

9.15am 

24 August 

Grandparents/Special 

Visitors Day 

 

Week 6 

28 August 

PGHS Transition Visit 

30 August 

SAPSASA Boys Soccer 

31 August 

School Closure Day 

 

Week 7 

3 September 

Pupil Free Day 

4 September 

PGHS Transition Visit 

IMPORTANT   REMINDER 
 

Please advise the school as soon as possible of any changes to: 

Address 
Telephone Numbers  

Emergency Contacts etc.  
 

It is vital that our records are kept up to date.    
 

Thank you 

Talk with and listen to your child 

 

Spending time talking with your child helps them to learn and grow 

Simple ways to do this include talking about what they're learning at school and 
what they enjoy or find difficult.  Listening is a really important job. 

Talk positively with your child about what they are enjoying at school 

Ask about activities, topics, what they are learning or what they found            
interesting or fun in their day.  Talking like this helps them believe in themselves 
and gain    confidence. 

Ask specific questions to out draw information. Instead of ‘yes’ or ‘no’   
questions try: 

How do you think you went with your maths or reading today? 

What made you laugh today? 

Who did you see being a helper today? 

What was the most interesting thing you did today? 

Principal’s News  

Dear families, 
 
We look forward to seeing visitors and grandparents attend on          
Grandparents day.  A flyer of the program is included in todays        
newsletter. 
 
Last Friday I sent home a note advising families of an incident when a 
child was walking to school.   Police are still investigating the incident.   
This incident happened in an area away from the school. 



 



  

 

Congratulations to Matthew who participated in the School Sport     
Australia Interstate Championships held from 25th to 31st July in    
Hobart, Tasmania. 
 
Matthew achieved several personal bests during the championships.    
His results included: 
 
50m Breast stroke finishing 11th, 
100m Breast stroke finishing 17th, and   
50m Freestyle finishing 19th.  
  
Matthew is looking forward to the next competition to improve on his   
performances.   Matthew’s parents would like to thank all those who      
provided sponsorship including our School and The Para District. 



 


